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From: Nathan Strickland
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Friday, January 27, 2023 7:52:13 PM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed. Removing them will cost more money. Removal could result
is losing out on future funding for badly needed infrastructure. 
Private businesses do not have a right to store their property on city maintained roads for free.


Regards, 
Nathan Strickland 
119 W 77th St
Kansas City, MO 64114
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